
MENTOR FOR MEDICAL 
STUDENTS

Dr. Sien Samphors, a former 
Takeo orphan who 
completed her medical 
degree in 2020 with 
financial support from the 
RAEF, has joined our 
volunteer staff in Cambodia 
as a mentor for our two 
pharmacy students. We are 
grateful to have Dr. Sien 
Samphors on board and look 
forward to working with her.

FY 2022 -2023

Newsletter

LETTER FROM THE RAEF 
PRESIDENT

Dear Donors,

This year RAEF is providing 
scholarships for thirteen university 
students. Three seniors will 
graduate at the end of this year 
with degrees in tourism, 
international relations, and 
electrical engineering. One junior is 
majoring in law and social sciences. 
Three sophomores are seeking 
degrees in electrical engineering, 
veterinary medicine, and 
architecture, and two are studying 
pharmacy. Four freshmen are 
studying public administration, law, 
English, and IT engineering.

Since the inception of the Ron Abney 
Educational Fund in 2013, forty- 
eight Takeo Orphanage students 
have graduated from university and 
are pursuing professional careers in 
Cambodia.

We are so proud of all of our higher 
education students and wish them 
continued success in their studies 
and their lives. And remember-- your 
donations make all of this possible. 
Thank you!

With gratitude, 
Lee Darter 
President
Ron Abney Educational Fund

ENGLISH TUTORING

This past year our English 
tutor, RAEF class of 2018 
graduate, Roeung 
Samphors, achieved two 
important milestones in his 
life. First, he received his
master’s degree. And 
second, he got married! 
We are so happy for and 
proud of this young man. 
Samphors continues to 
provide English lessons to 
our Takeo orphans even as 
he grows in his career and 
personal life.



Please visit our website for more information about the Ron Abney Educational Fund (501.c.3. tax exempt organization) or to 

make a credit card or PayPal donation: www.ronabneyeducationalfund.org. For donations by check: Ron Abney 

Educational Fund, P O Box 744, Cochran, GA 31014 /703-965-1467

Your donation will change someone’s life!
FB-@ronabneyedufund 
IG-@ronabneyedufund

American Art Teachers 
Visit Takeo Orphanage

On two separate occasions 
this year, the children at 
Takeo Orphanage were 
treated to free art lessons, 
compliments of American art 
teachers currently working at 
international schools in 
Cambodia. The two women 
learned about the orphanage 
through their professional 
interactions with RAEF 
president Lee Darter, who is 
an elementary school art 
teacher in Georgia. Lee and 
the RAEF co-financed the 
purchase of art supplies and 
snacks for the children to 
enjoy during their lessons.
The children had a delightful 
time painting and drawing 
and are hopeful there will be 
more art lessons at the 
orphanage in their futures.
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